
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
February 3, 2019 

Scout Sunday 
 

“I waited patiently for the Lord; he turned to me and heard my cry” 
Psalm 40:1 

 

WELCOME/ANNOUNCEMENTS  

PRELUDE: Breathe             Barnett 

 
 

 

SCOUT OPENING – FLAG SALUTE 

HYMN OF PRAISE        “We Have Come to Join in Worship”    (#207 Blue) 

 

GREET ONE ANOTHER 
 
CHERUB CHOIR  “Clap Your Hands” 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 

HYMN  OF PREPARATION “Amazing Grace”      (#343 Blue) 

(PRAYER CARDS may be passed to the ushers at the end of the aisles) 

MORNING PRAYER  

SCOUT PRESENTATION 

GIVING OF HIS TITHES AND OUR OFFERINGS  

OFFERTORY   “Only Jesus”          Soloist Janet Post  
 

DOXOLOGY           (Red #95) 

PRAYER OF DEDICATION  
 
SCRIPTURE READING   Psalm 40: 1-8            (Pg 878) 

 
MESSAGE   “A Present Perspective on Patience” 

 

COMMUNION BY INTINCTION  
 

 

HYMN OF RESPONSE “Let Us Break Bread Together”       (#460 Blue) 

BENEDICTION    

POSTLUDE       Walking With the Master              Smith 

Check our website, www.stpaulsbrick.org for last week’s message “A Biblical perspective on 

Patience” 

OUR GREETERS FOR TODAY’S SERVICES ARE: 

9:00am:      Debbi Henry 
 
 

10:45am:     Diane Mansfield 
 
 

ACOLYTES:     Siobhan and Fiona Predham 
 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR are given in honor of Mrs. Post’s 
Birthday by The Cherub Choir.  
 

 
 

THE SIGN UP CHART FOR THE FLOWERS ON THE 
ALTAR IS IN THE NARTHEX. 
We invite you to celebrate an event or remember loved 

ones by dedicating a flower arrangement to them. We 

all enjoy fresh flowers at our service each Sunday, 

and you are welcome to take them home after the second service. 

The flowers cost $25.00. We ask that you please use the 

envelopes provided for your payment when you sign up. Payment 

must be received to order flowers. 

Thank you. 
 

 

LARGE PRINT HYMNALS are available. Please see an usher. 
Equipment is also available to assist you in hearing the services. If this 
would benefit you, please speak to an usher. 
 

HELP US MINISTER TO YOU! 
 

If you or anyone you know is ill or going into the hospital please call 

the Church office and let us know 732-458-2080. 

 

 

Church events are frequently updated on our 

Facebook page.  If you would like your church 

event promoted, please let me know. If you are interested in following 

or subscribing to the page, type in "St. Paul's UMC in brick" in the 

search bar.  If you have any questions about our Facebook page, or have 

content you'd like to submit for approval to post, let me know.  

 Thank you, Mike Jensen. 

 

http://www.stpaulsbrick.org/


THIS WEEK’S EVENTS 

SUNDAY   02/03 9:00AM TRADITIONAL WORSHIP SERVICE - SANCTUARY 
9:00  CHILDCARE- RM 2 
9:00 SUNDAY SCHOOL K- HIGH SCHOOL 
9:00 YOUNG ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 

10:10 FELLOWSHIP – NORCROSS HALL 
10:45  CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP SERVICE 
10:45 ADULT BIBLE STUDY – YOUTH ROOM 
4:00PM PASTOR’S BIBLE STUDY – LIBRARY 

   8:00 ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS – NORCROSS HALL 
 

Church Office Hours: Monday – Friday, 9:00am – 4:30pm 
 
   

MONDAY  02/04 6:00PM STRONGER HEARTS FOR CHRIST- NORCROSS 
   7:00 PRAYER AVALANCHE – CHAPEL 

7:00         TRUSTEE MEETING – LIBRARY 
7:00 BIBLE STUDY - STAFF LOUNGE 

 
TUESDAY 02/05 NOON BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS DUE  

7:00 MEN’S PRAYER GROUP – YOUTH ROOM 
 
 

WEDNESDAY 02/06 6:00AM  MEN’S BREAKFAST 
10:00  THE QUILTERS - YOUTH ROOM 
10:30 LADIES SHARE - LIBRARY 
4:30PM CHERUB CHOIR – 4 YR TO 1ST GRADE 
6:00 HANDBELL CHOIR- MUSIC ROOM 
6:00 YOUTH GROUP – YOUTH ROOM 
7:00 MID-WEEK WORSHIP – YOUTH ROOM 
7:00         BOY SCOUTS MEETING 
7:30 PRAISE TEAM PRACTICE - SANCTUARY 

 
THURSDAY 02/07 6:00PM STRONGER HEARTS FOR CHRIST- NORCROSS 

7:00 TRUELIFE YOUTH GROUP – YOUTH ROOM 
   7:00 BOY SCOUTS TROOP #33 – NORCROSS HALL 

7:00 ADULT BIBLE STUDY - LIBRARY 
   7:00 CAROL CHOIR – 2nd GRADE TO 5TH GRADE 

7:00 CELEBRATION CHOIR – 6TH GRADE TO 12TH GRADE 
8:00 CHANCEL CHOIR- MUSIC ROOM – 10TH GR.- ADULT 

 
FRIDAY    02/08 8:30AM BULLETIN TEAM – CHURCH OFFICE 
   6:00PM PRAYER GROUP CHAPEL 

6:00         GIRL SCOUTS – ROOM 8 
7:00 BIBLE STUDY - LIBRARY 

 
SATURDAY 02/09 11:00AM CHOCOLATE FESTIVAL 

7:00AM MEN’S DISCIPLE – YOUTH ROOM 
       
SUNDAY   02/10 9:00AM TRADITIONAL WORSHIP SERVICE - SANCTUARY 

9:00  CHILDCARE- RM 2 
9:00 SUNDAY SCHOOL K- HIGH SCHOOL 
9:00 YOUNG ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 

10:10 FELLOWSHIP – NORCROSS HALL 
10:45       MARTHA CIRCLE – ROOM 6 
10:45  CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP SERVICE 
10:45 ADULT BIBLE STUDY – YOUTH ROOM 
6:00PM PASTOR’S BIBLE STUDY – LIBRARY 
6:00 YOUTH GROUP – YOUTH ROOM 

   8:00 ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS – NORCROSS HALL 
 
Our weekly events are updated frequently to keep you posted on the happenings of the church. 

https://www.facebook.com/stpaulsbrick/ 

 
 
 
 
                    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/stpaulsbrick/


Attendance for January 27, 2019 
 
 

Worship Attendance Last Sunday   209 
Sunday School     49 
 

             

MORTGAGE UPDATE: 

 

The mortgage balance as of February 1, 2019 is $836,374 

 

Administrative Information  
 

Communications 
 

E-Mail Announcements and Prayer Requests 
If you would like to be on the church e-mail list to receive announcements, 
reminders of upcoming events and prayer requests, e-mail your information to 
penrodt@Comcast.net. 

 
 

All Circuit Rider articles should be emailed to Nancy Penrod at 
penrodt@Comcast.net.  If you do not have access to a computer you can drop it 
off in the office or call Nancy at 732 458-7641.  All articles should be sent to Nancy 
by the 10th of the month prior to publication.   
 

Bulletin Notices-All information to be included in the Bulletin is due to the church 

office by Tuesday at Noon. If you have access to e-mail, please send your Bulletin 

announcement via e-mail to Office@stpaulsbrick.org. 
 

PASTORAL STAFF 
Alan Darby  PastorAl@stpaulsbrick.org                  Pastor 
Hector Meza  Hector.Meza@stpaulsbrick.org    Dir. Of Youth Ministries 
Barbara Estelle  Bestelle@stpaulsbrick.org           Dir. Music/Organist 
Judy Propert, Janet Post         Choir Directors 
Cathy Applegate, Pam Snyder          Choral Accompanists 
Peggy Blomquist, Judy and Bill Propert          Congregational Care 
Melissa Jensen  Office@stpaulsbrick.org          Administrative Asst. 
Bill Nadler, Gary Deal, Kim Gavaletz, Mike Jensen, Al Primrose, Kevin Albora    Sextons 
   
Website Address:   http://www.stpaulsbrick.org 
Church Office  Office@stpaulsbrick.org 
 

MISSIONARIES 
Andy & Lizet Bowen andy.bowen@wgm.org  Paraguay 
Joy Phillips  Joy.Phillips@wgm.org  Kenya 
Billy and Joanna Coppedge    Uganda 
Step of Faith  stepoffaithministries.org     Haiti 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FRIDAY EVENING PRAYER GROUP 

 
Are you, or is someone you know in need of prayer? The 

Friday Evening Prayer Group is restarting in February. 

We will meet in the chapel from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. Please 

join us. All are welcome! 

 

MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR JOYCE (REYNOLDS) HICKMAN  

On Saturday, February 16, there will be a memorial service Joyce 

(Reynolds) Hickman.  The service will be held in the St. Andrew’s 

UMC, Toms River New Jersey, at 12:30pm followed by a repast in 

Fellowship Hall. 

All are Welcome.  

 

Confirmation Classes 
 

For any Junior High Students interested in being confirmed this June, 

Pastor Alan and Hector will be offering a confirmation class starting 

The Last Sunday in February. Which is February 24th  

If you have any interest in attending the class, please contact Hector 

Meza at Hector.meza@stpaulsbrick.org or at  

732/458-2080 x15 

 

Wednesday Morning Men’s Bible Study  

Time 6:00am 

With Breakfast cost is $4 

All you can eat 

First breakfast is free! 

 

mailto:penrodt@Comcast.net
mailto:penrodt@Comcast.net
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mailto:BEstelle@stpaulsbrick.org
mailto:Office@stpaulsbrick.org
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UMW Circle Meetings for February 2019 

All ladies are welcome! If you’ve ever wondered what goes on at our 

monthly UMW circle get-togethers, just ask us!  Better yet, try one.  You 

might just get hooked! We study God’s word. We share. We laugh. We 

learn about each other. We love the Lord together. And we do all this 

by meeting up just once a month.  

Our hope is that one of these meeting dates will fit into your busy 

schedule. Why not give it a try? What have you got to lose? More 

importantly, what have you got to gain? Well, we think you’ll gain a lot 

trying one of these: 

Martha Circle 10:45 am, Sunday, February 10th. Call Diane Collis for 

more information at (732) 785-2750 or email Diane at dcollis19@gmail.com 

Rebeccah Circle noon, Tuesday, February 12th.  Call Ruth Baker for 

more information at (732) 458-2712 or email Ruth at mbaker@comcast.net 

Sarah Circle  noon, Tuesday, February 12th.  Call Carol Kampf for more 

information at (732) 458-8232 or email Carol at CarolKampf@yahoo.com 

Miriam Circle, 7pm, Tuesday, February 12th.  Call Cathy Porzio for more 

information at (732) 458-8232 or email Cathy at cporzio@verizon.net 

Lydia Circle, 7pm, Wednesday, February 13th.  Call Margie Moss for 

more information at (732) 458-4857 or email Margie at 

mmoss77@comcast.net 

 
Looking for a signer  

.  
 
It has been many years since St. Paul’s has offered a signing 
ministry for the deaf. It has come up in Council On Ministries 
before and I believe it’s time to pursue this ministry in earnest. 
This process will be multifaceted and will take some time to build 
up.  
 
Briefly, the concept would be to: 

• Have a person to sign at one service every week. Which 
service to be determined but it would be the same service 
every week. 

• Enlist many people so that Sundays could be rotated rather 
than one person doing every week 

• Develop an ongoing ministry for the deaf that would include 
small group studies, ASL training and outreach to our 
community when signing services may be needed. 

 
The first step is to reach out to you, our congregation for some 
information. Please email me at billbeaver101@gmail.com with 
your replies to the following questions. 
 

1. Are you currently trained in American Sign Language 
or ASL? 

2. Do you know anyone who is trained in ASL who 
would be interested in participating 

3. Would you be interested in being trained in ASL? 
 
 
Please be in prayer for this ministry and consider participating by 
personal participation or reaching out to someone you know with 
these skills. 
 
Thank you, 
Bill Beaver 
 
 
 

mailto:dcollis19@gmail.com
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Spring Mission Trip Info 

 

Theme:  Life Worth Living 
Location of trip: 
Teen Quest Ranch in Somerset PA 
Website:www.Teenquest.org 
Facebook page:facebook.com/TeenQuest/ 
  
Dates:Leave Tuesday April 23rd at 8:30 AM 

Return Saturday April 27th at approx. 5:30 PM 
The trip is 4 hours and 35 minute and we will make one 

stop both ways.   
  
Cost of trip:$210.00 Per Person   

$450 family of 3 
$650 family of 4 
cost will cover all meals, lodging and activities on site. 
As well as transportation costs. 

                Deposit of $100 due by February 13th 
     Balance due on March 15th      
  
The work will include both physical construction and social 

interaction, with local youth and 

adults.   Visiting The Children’s Aid Home in 

Somerset.   (http://www.cahprogram.org).   
A team of youth will be arriving that Friday.  Looking forward to 

interacting with them during dinner and their evening service.  

 

Next meeting: Wednesday, February 13th at 6:30pm in 

youth room 

  
If you have any questions feel free to call Fred  732 278 3797  
Or Doug 973 495 4377 
  

 

The Mustard Seed Preschool News 
 

Our Bible verse for January was God created the heavens and the 

earth. The stories for this month were about God's creation, winter 

animals, Jack Frost and Snowmen Who Play at Night. The children 

have been working on the letter W and the letter I. For the threes we 

are working on letter recognition, while the fours practice writing 

the letter and learning the sounds the letter makes. 

Math is a part of our school day, too. We play games that teach 

recognition, counting and sorting. The children are very curious and 

like science. In January we did some winter science. We measured 

water and then we froze it to see the difference. We tried some 

kitchen ingredients to melt ice. Don't try to melt ice with brown 

sugar. It is messy! We went for walks to see what we could see like 

footprints of winter animals. In January we welcomed a new friend 

to our school. His name is Chase and he is 3 years old. 

I am looking forward to February and all the fun things we will do. 

Mrs. Propert is coming one day to help us learn about our Native 

American friends and of course there will be a party for Valentine's 

Day. 

Our preschool is having an Open House on February 13th from 1:30 

to 7:30. If you know of a family with a preschooler please be sure to 

tell them about our Open House. 

 

Affected by the Shutdown? 

We are here to help. Just ask. 

If you know of anyone that would benefit from our food 

pantry, just let us know. 

A confidential pick up or delivery will be arranged. 

Susan Lindstrom 732.903.4242 

http://teenquest.org/
http://facebook.com/TeenQuest/
http://www.cahprogram.org/


INTERCESSORY PRAYER 
 

January 27, 2019 

 

“Remain in me, as I also remain in you. No branch can bear fruit by 

itself; it must remain in the vine. Neither can you bear fruit unless 

you remain in me.” John 15:4 

 

HEALING – Dawn for peace and comfort with her ongoing battle with 

cancer; Cindy healing, strength and peace; co-worker Barbara with leukemia 

– June H; Co-worker Jackie in rehab hospital; Milt & family; daughters 

Carol & Cathy; John for his prostate cancer; Milt, Lorraine, Jared Nielson, 

Noni, Dot Hilner, Terry & Nancy; friend eye surgery, Robin & Karen, 

friends daughter suffering from depression, friend recovering from surgery, 

friends husband 4 years on chemo, Suzanne, Doris & Kathie; Lorraine H, 

Lena, Jim, Manny; Jeff, Michelle, Cheryl, Liz, Alan, Julianna, Catie M, 

Costanino family, Schleentz family, Catie M, Ron, Patty, Pam, Nilda, Don’s 

sister Debbie; Mom -Shirley Clayton having a procedure -Hope Sullivan; 

Max brain cancer, Dan recovering from surgery, Eric substance abuse, 

comfort for the Cully family -loss of son Sean; Ed Grimes, Betsy, Jane, 

Lucille, Lorraine & Lori; Amanda, Ken, Patty & Uncle Ron – battling 

cancer, Russ Archer in Brick hospital; Sean C’s family; for Julie. 

 

PRAISE – Answered prayers; the Haiti team and all their good works for 

the Lord; GJ’s successful adenoid, tonsil and tubes surgery on 1/14 – now 

able to hear, sleep and eat well! -Straehle; Thank you for everything you 

have given me. Thank you for my wonderful family. Be with them and bless 

them; Praise God for answered prayers. 

 

GUIDANCE – To the Kelly family; World peace; Dawn’s husband and 

family during this difficult time; those who live in Haiti, for needs to be met 

during their difficult life; servicemen & women; our granddaughter; 

unspoken; Nick strength and guidance, Sarah healing & strength; my 

grandkids, keep them on the right path in life and safe; family, Jacklyns 2nd 

semester, for our country; St Paul’s UMS & all committees. 

 

 

PROTECTION –the missionaries and keep them safe; the men & women 

in the military; Milt & Barb Estelle; Be with & care for all the service men 

& women at home and around the world, be with all the families hurt by the 

government shut down. 

 

SALVATION – Alec and family, unharden hearts and open eyes & ears. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


